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Village of Chester 

Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

April 8, 2019 

 

 The Board of Trustees of the Village of Chester held its monthly meeting in the Village Hall meeting 

room on Monday, April 8, 2019. 

 

 Members present:  Mayor John Thomas Bell, Deputy Mayor Christopher Battiato, Trustee Alan Battiato, 

Trustee Elizabeth A. Reilly and Trustee Brian J. Boone. 

 

 Also, present: Village Clerk Rebecca Rivera, Attorney for the Village Henry Christensen Jr., Village 

Treasurer Angela O’Neill, Village Police Chief Peter J. Graziano Jr., Village Street Superintendent Charles 

Bono, Village Water Commissioner Gary A. Green Jr., and Village Code Enforcement Officer John Orr. 

 

 Mayor John Thomas Bell opened the Public Hearing at 6:45p.m.  The notice which appeared in the 

Times Herald Record read as follows: 

 

  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, on April 8, 2012, at 6:45 p.m. at the Village Office, 47 

Main Street in the Village of Chester, the Board of Trustees of the Village of Chester, Orange County, New 

York will conduct a public hearing regarding the proposed Village Budget for the 2019/2020 fiscal year, at 

which time and place all interested persons may appear and will be given an opportunity to be heard either in 

support of, or in opposition to, the proposed budget. 

 

  The full text of the Proposed Village Budget is filed with, and is in the custody of, the Village 

Clerk at 47 Main Street, Chester, New York, is posted at said office, and may be examined by any interested 

person during regular business hours at the above address up to and including 4:30 p.m., on April 8, 2019. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE 

VILLAGE OF CHESTER, NEW YORK 

Rebecca Rivera 

Village Clerk 

Dated: March 12, 2019 

   

 Mayor John Thomas Bell asked if any member of the audience had any questions. As there were no 

questions, Mayor asked for a motion to close the public hearing.  

 

A motion to close the public hearing at 6:50 pm was made by Trustee Elizabeth A. Reilly, second by 

Trustee Alan Battiato. On a vote of 5 to 0 the public hearing was closed. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Rebecca Rivera 

Village Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


